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Works and Infrastructure

George Town Council

16 -18 Anne Street

October 10, 2019 George Town TAS 7253

Dear Resident/Property Owner:

RE: NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION WORKS
Renewal of Gerzalia Drive (start to 630m)

This notice is to advise residents of Council upcoming capital work project to renew the
deteriorated road section of Gerzalia Drive.

Council has a contractor ready to commence roadworks the week starting 14 October 2019, with
completion in 4-6 weeks, weather dependent.

The aim of the works is to renew the road to provide a high level of service that will require minimal
maintenance into the future. This will be achieved in two ways.

1. Firstly by strengthening the existing road pavement by mixing strengthening materials and
reshaping road. Expected time frame 7-10 days.

2. Secondly, after a period of consolidation a contractor will return to re-trim pavement surface
and apply a 2 coat bitumen seal.

Council anticipates that using the above method access to properties can be maintained with the
possibilities of some short delays.

During this time Council thanks you for your patience and understanding and we apologise for any
inconvenience the warks might cause.

If you have any queries, please contact Council Offices on 6382 8800.
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Team Leader, Works & Infrastructure




